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Registration packages were due back 
on  Friday, February 26th! 

 

Thank you to all those families who promptly returned 
their fully completed registration packages. 

 

If you are planning to have your child(ren) 
return to St. Gerard in September, and have not yet 

completed/returned the package and fee(s) 
 ~ please do so immediately.   

 
We will be phoning families who have not 

returned their packages. 
 
 

Spread the word to families and friends who       
may have children requiring grade 1, 6 & 8 

 
 

2021/2022 Uniform Sale 
 

April 26 – 30, 2021 
 

Orders must be placed 
online during this period. 

 
Full details regarding the 

sale will be sent to families 
by email. 

 

 
 

Principal’s Message 
 “Easter spells out beauty, the rare beauty of new life” 

~ S.D. Gordon ~ 
 

 

 

 

The Easter Season brings with it joy and celebration, new life will be 

all around us.  Our world and lives are coming alive like Spring and so 

is our faith as we celebrate the Resurrection of the Lord.  The Cross 

and the Resurrection are a source of Hope for all.  The Risen Lord 

brings us joy, hope and New Life.  St. Gerard School wishes you and 

your family a blessed Easter Season. 

God Bless! 
          

Miss Gilbert 
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Thank you! 
 

“A can of soup is a small thing but 
through it you share the love of the 

Risen Jesus” 
 

Thank you to all the families 

who sent food  donations for 

our Lenten Alms Giving. 

 

We collected 30 boxes that we 

gave to Missionaries of Charity. 
 

 

Vision & Hearing Testing 

 
 

 
 

Vision Testing will be taking place in 

May for Grades Kindergarten – 

 Grade 8. Hearing Testing as well as 

Vision will be done for Grades 

Kindergarten, 3 & 7 only.  

 

Permission forms were sent home 

with students in the Grades 

mentioned. 

Please return the completed form to 

school by April 16
th

. 

 

Thank you to all the families who 

have already sent their forms back. 

 

Parking News 
 
 
 

When dropping off and/or picking up 
your children by Foster Street, make 
sure you are parked on the correct 

side of the road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Toonies for Tuition, the official 

campaign for the Canadian Catholic 

School Trusties Association Endowment 

Fund, is asking for our help in 

fundraising for this worthwhile 

initiative. Every year, they help support 

families pay for tuition for their 

children to attend Catholic Schools.  

Families from St. Gerard School have 

benefitted from this fund.  We are 

having a N.U.T. Day on Tuesday, 

April 20, 2021 to support this 

worthwhile cause.  We are asking that if 

you are able to make a Toonie donation 

for the Canadian Catholic School 

Trusties Association Endowment Fund 

for supporting families in need with the 

cost of their tuition to send their 

children to Catholic Schools. 

 

Mabels Labels 
 

St. Gerard’s Parent Association has 
continued the year-long fundraiser with 

Mabel’s Labels.  
 

Please check their website for 
information. 

 

mabelslabels.ca 
 
 


